
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – October 5, 2017 Business Meeting 

 
 

LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (October 6, 2017) – The Lower Providence Township 

Board of Supervisors took the following actions at the October 5th business meeting: 

 

Approvals  

 Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

 Minutes of the September 21, 2017 Board of Supervisors meeting and the 

September 25, 2017 Budget Workshop 

 

Discussions 

 Discussion of LD-17-03, Lidl US, proposed grocery store, Ridge Pike and Trooper Road 

 Discussion of LD-17-08, HTC Builders, two-lot subdivision at 141 Appledale Road 

 


